
LEGAL NOTICE

The Board of Directors of the Turkey Creek Dam and Dike Conservancy District announces 
the convening of the annual meeting on February 12, 2022, at 10:00 a.m.  The meeting will 
convene at the Conservancy District Office located at WACF Education Center at 11586 N SR 
13, Indiana.  The convening of the annual meeting is pursuant to the provisions of the Kosciusko 
Circuit Court Order creating the Conservancy District. At the annual meeting, the directorship 
position for Directorship Area 1 will be up for election.  Mr. Todd Mikel filed the only 
nominating petition and as such there will be no contested election. Candidate Mikel will be 
sworn in for a full four-year term on the Board of Directors.  The Governing Board will organize 
for 2022 and in so doing elect from its membership a Chairperson and Vice Chairperson. An 
opportunity will also be given to the public to ask questions about the operation and function of 
the Conservancy District. Immediately upon the adjournment of the annual meeting, the 
Governing Board will convene and conduct a regular Governing Board meeting. 
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